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Malibu Hills Road Green Street Project Ribbon-
Cutting March 13 

 

The City of Calabasas will hold a ribbon-cutting ceremony for the Malibu Hills 

Road Green Street Project on Friday March 13 at 10:00 a.m. on Malibu Hills 
Road between Lost Hills Road and Agoura Road in Calabasas. Calabasas Mayor 

Alicia Weintraub, City Council members, and City of Calabasas staff will be in 

attendance and the public is invited.  

Features of the Malibu Hills Road Green Street Project include enhanced street 
drainage, improved water quality by filtering flows through bio-filtration soil 

media, visually appealing landscaping, a new median that improves traffic and 
pedestrian safety by reducing vehicular speed, and new native trees and 

shrubs that will enhance air quality. The additional landscaping will be irrigated 

by run-off and surface water that will be diverted into the median. 

The project was financed under the Safe Drinking Water, Water Quality and 

Supply, Flood Control, River and Coastal Protection Bond Act of 2006, 

administered by State of California, Department of Water Resources. 
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